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6th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am excited to tell you that this year, we will be taking another group of children to The O2 

London to participate in Young Voices this year. This is a fantastic opportunity for children to 

participate in a mass choir event, watch professional musicians and join in exciting musical 

workshops.  

The concert will be taking place on Wednesday 5th February 2025 at The O2, London. We will be 

travelling by minibus. We have space for 14 children to attend, we will be allocating these 

spaces on a first come, first served basis. The children will be required to attend Young Voices 

club on Monday 3.15-4.00pm (beginning Monday 14th October). In order to ensure the children 

are prepared, and we do not miss out on ticket sales for parents, we need to set our choir up as 

soon as possible. 

As parents/carers, you have the opportunity to come along in the evening and watch your 

children perform, however you will make your own transport arrangements.  

Every child requires a T-Shirt package as this is what they wear to the event – the cost of this is 

£15. 

If your child would like to participate, please fill in the attached T-shirt form and sign up on 

MCAS by Friday 20th September. 

As soon as we have the 14 spaces allocated, we will be contacting you again to let you know 

more specific transport arrangements and costs, as well as the information needed to buy 

parent tickets. 

If you have any questions, please pop to the office. 

Thank You. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Pennicotte-Henrie  

Music Teacher 
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